Tel: 020 8800 9007 Email: admin@springfield.hackney.sch.uk Executive Principal: Sian Davies Headteacher: Anna Case



## Friday 16th December 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are pleased to confirm that after the Christmas holidays, Year 5 will be going swimming every Friday morning. The date of their first lesson will be **Friday 6**<sup>th</sup> **January 2023**. They will be collected from school in a minibus at 10:45am and will return to school by 12:30pm.

The class will be accompanied by myself and one of our teaching assistants. At the swimming pool, the children will be taught in small groups, depending on their level of competence, by a qualified swimming coach.

The children will need:

Goggles

A swimming costume or trunks (tight fitting trunks only not board shorts
A towel
A swimming hat

If you have any questions, please ask Mrs Mpofu or myself at the end of the day in the playground and we will be happy to assist to you. Please complete and return the permission slip below.

Yours sincerely,	
Tony McSween	
<b>%</b>	
Name of Child:	
I confirm that I have read the letter and give perm week.	sission for my child to attend swimming lessons every
My child is a confident swimmer	
My child cannot swim yet	
Signed:	Parent/Carer



